
The Loft  
There are clothes, shoes, coats, 

backpacks, hygiene products 
available.



The Loft
The Loft was started in 2015 as a way to help meet the needs of 
our homeless students and needy families.  The idea is to gather 
all types of donated clothing items (new and like new) to create 
our own version of a store where these items would always be 
immediately available to anyone in need.

The Loft has clothing for all seasons and sizes, winter hats, 
gloves/mittens, coats, snow pants, backpacks and basic school 
supplies, some hygiene products, and some boots/shoes.
 
The Loft  is located on the first floor of the Charlotte High 
School.  The Charlotte work-based learning students oversee the 
clothing closet by laundering, sorting, folding, shelving, hanging 
and taking inventory on all donated items.
 
Families in Need
Simply contact your school counselor, school social worker, 
principal, or a teacher in the district to fill out a request form.  
They can turn the form in and the request will be filled as soon 
as possible.
 
Donations
Donations may be dropped off at the Charlotte High School 
Office located at the main entrance of the High School. The 
address is 378 State Street, Charlotte Mi. 48823. Store hours are 
7:15-3:45 Monday through Friday.


